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12th July, 2025 
 

END OF YEAR PARENT/CARER DROP INS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

This academic year, we are doing things a little differently; we are introducing an ‘end of year 
drop in’ for those parents/carers who wish to discuss their child’s end of year academy report with 
their class teacher (clarifications/explanations). 
 
 

ORGANISATION: 
 

 

 Pupil reports will be sent home to parents / carers on MONDAY 14TH JULY, 2025 
 

 The ‘end of year drop in’ will take place on TUESDAY 15TH JULY, 2025 – 3.30pm to 
5pm, in your child’s classroom(s). Access should be made via the classroom doors 
 

 No appointment is required 
 

 It is important to note that, this is solely an opportunity for you to ‘drop in’ for an informal 
chat with your child’s class teacher should you require clarifications about your child’s 
report. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr S P Bate 
Headteacher 
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